
I am writing in regards to HB3427. We need to fund education adequately. Please support the 
proposal from the Joint Committee for Student Success (House Bill 3427) to create a $2 billion 
investment in our kids. You need to show the leadership that you were elected for and to solve this 
problem and fund the schools before we lose teachers and class sizes are tremendously impacted. 
Thank you for your time. 
 

Emily Penland 

PE & Health Teacher  

Mountainside High School 
 


